
Report on Jeevan Kaushal – Life Skill Training Program 

        Organized by Career Guidance and Placement Cell, Sree Narayana College, Nattika 

The Career Guidance and Placement Cell of Sree Narayana College, Nattika, in association with 

Career Route Academy, Cherpulassery, Palakkad, successfully conducted the “Jeevan Kaushal” 

– Life Skill Training Program an initiation by UGC, Government of India on 11th and 12th 

February 2025. This program, supported by DBT-STAR, aimed to enhance students' professional 

skills, communication skills, leadership & management skills, and universal human values. 

Shaan Ali – Chief Trainer, Sinda Murali – Senior Trainer and Shamla Nassar – Senior Trainer 

from Career Route Academy were led the training program.  95 students were participated in this 

program.  

The two-day intensive training focused on equipping students with essential life skills necessary 

for their academic, professional, and personal development though engaging and interactive 

mode. The sessions covered key topics such as: 

• Professional Skills – Enhancing workplace etiquette, teamwork, and adaptability. 

• Communication Skills – Developing verbal and non-verbal communication abilities. 

• Leadership & Management Skills – Understanding leadership roles, decision-making, 

and problem-solving. 

• Universal Human Values – Emphasizing ethical conduct, empathy, and social 

responsibility. 

Outcome of the Program 

• The training helped 95 students gain a better understanding of essential life skills. 

• Students actively participated in discussions, group activities, and role-playing exercises. 

• Enhanced self-confidence and improved communication abilities were observed among 

participants. 

• The program successfully aligned with the institution’s goal of holistic student 

development. 

• Providing students with valuable insights and practical knowledge to prepare them for 

future challenges. 

 

Students had a highly experience, benefiting from experimental learning methods that included 

innovative workshops and interactive team-building activities. The initiative received positive 

feedback from participants, and the Career Guidance and Placement Cell looks forward to 

organizing similar skill-building programs in the future. 

 

 



  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 



 

 

 



 



 

 



 


